Students from West Block enjoyed an excursion at Fremantle Prison last week.
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As mentioned in last week’s News Feed, we are making changes to our scheduling of News Feeds beginning next
week. Fortnightly news will be sent out via Skoolbag on even weeks of the term. On odd weeks, you will receive an
update on upcoming events. We are also investigating the use of a new platform for the delivery of our News Feed to
enable more photos and sharing of the great things that happen here at Port Kennedy Primary School.

I'd like to welcome Miss Sangalli to our staff who is teaching Health and Physical Education on Thursdays and Fridays
this term while Mr Johns is on leave. Mrs Ligtermoe will teach music and drama classes on Fridays while Mr Jakovich
is on leave this term.

Our Winter Carnival teams began training today in readiness for the Carnival being held in week 5. I'm looking forward
to coaching our boys' football team, and was impressed with their skills today.

The P & C held their annual Mothers Day stall this week which was very popular with students. For all of the mothers

out there, | hope you enjoy getting spoiled this Sunday and have a chance to spend some quality time with your
children.

Reminder

Before and after school is a busy time with students from our school and St Bernadette’s Primary School getting
picked up or making their way home. It is everyone's responsibility to keep them safe. Please have patience and look
out for our kids. The Walk Safely to School Day next week is a good reminder of how important it is for all of us to
work together. Thanks to Marlize, our Chaplain and the P & C for organising the event.

Regards

Phil Springett
Principal



